
Silver Springs Village Board Meeting 

April 30, 2016 

Board meeting called to order @ 1:00pm April 30nd by Shaun Riley 

Members in attendance 

Shaun Riley President 

Douglas Seal Vice President 

 Cynthia Riley Treasurer 

Bill Faulkner Secretary 

 Donald Beam Secretary  

 Floyd Worthington Board Member 

Al Skinner Board Member 

Old business subjects 

Tax records brought up to date. 

New Silver Springs Village website being worked on and functional. 

Boat Dock Sign Company has not made any progress and hasn’t contacted me despite my phone calls.  

We will be checking other companies.  

Dangerous tree on corner of 21st and 173rd Ave., we are trying to ascertain the responsible parties.  Will 

keep trying to resolve this issue.   

30 miles an hour speed sign posted on 175th Terrace and 27th Street.  

New Business 

Letter being sent out for annual meeting on June 18th @ 11:00am. 

And other needed additional information. 

We are going to see if the Sheriff’s office will attend.   

Boat ramp usage and safety was discussed.  Hopefully to make the are more usable by the community. 

Picnic tables and other options are under consideration.   

Discussion on the possibility of a 4 way stop signs for our streets.  
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Talked about trash being thrown on our entrance as it seems to be getting worse.  Hope to find a way to 

correct this.  

Late fees will be placed on next year’s Notices. 

John Atkins to receive notice of removal from office for non-attendance.   

Drug trafficking seems to be increasing in our area.  Please be careful, but if you see anything report it to 

the Sheriff’s office.   

Meeting adjourned at 3:00pm.  


